
 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

I hope this message finds your teams and families personally unaffected by this virus.  We are all 

challenged by the unprecedented nature of COVID-19 and we appreciate that your business is 

likely significantly impacted.  We understand one of the areas that is most severely impacted is 

the availability of PPEs, or Personal Protective Equipment. 

Hologic received several inquiries from customers for any surplus PPEs we may 

have.  Unfortunately, Hologic is not a significant consumer of PPE products and our own limited 

inventory is also negatively affected by the current situation.  We need to maintain our limited 

inventory to ensure our ability to produce our recently approved SARS-COV-2 test in 

compliance with all FDA and Safety requirements; we are working 24/7 to ramp up this supply 

for customers. 

Please know that all our customers are in our thoughts as we work to combat this global health 

crisis.  Together we will achieve our common purpose - to enable healthier lives everywhere, 

every day. 

 

Best Regards, 

 
Patrick Brady 

Senior Vice President, Global Supply Chain, Quality & Regulatory 

Hologic, Inc. 

 


